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Our annual Norlin-Dental calendar is here again 
 

Hello Dental Health Team! 
 
This is a good time to thank our customers for their support during the year. Thank 
you and we wish for you the very best of health, happiness and success for the coming 
year. We also hope that many more dental health teams will discover the advantages of 
using NB NOVA single-use FG-burs. They make dental work less taxing and safer for 
everyone in your dental rooms. Low prices & high quality make the NB NOVA 
single-use DIAMOND FG-burs outstanding overall value! 
 
Let’s boast a little now when we can!   We are very proud and also a little surprised 
to find that today our NB NOVA burs are the only burs currently listed with its 
product name on the Therapeutic Goods Administration’s dental devices data base.  
 
Search and examine the T.G.A. database listing for BUR DENTAL at: 

www.T.G.A.sime.health.gov.au/SIME/ARTG/ARTGPublicWeb.nsf 
 
Such prominent T.G.A. listing does not come easy because it requires a very strict 
assessment of obligatory and detailed documentations. We feel this may also be the 
reason why our NB NOVA burs are the only burs that can be identified by its product 
name on the A.D.A. information site.  

Please search and see under BURS at:  www.ada.org.au/vde 
 

Are YOU really getting  
T.G.A. approved dental burs?  

 

We hope you all will enjoy a well-deserved restful holiday break with family and 
friends and we look forward to serving you in the New Year 2006. 
 
Finally we would like to inform you that our office is closed for a short period 
between 19th December and the 12th of January 2006 
 
From all of us at www.norlindental.com we say, 

 

Merry Christmas and  
a Happy New Year 2006 
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